
DELEGATION REQUEST 
 
Request for February 27, 2024 Board Meeting 
 
Speakers at delegation: Andrew Banks, Kephra Beckett 
 
Organization: BC Nature 
 
Primary Purpose: Federation representing 57 local nature clubs in BC 
 
Number of members: over 5000 
 
Mailing address: 
1620 Mount Seymour Road, 
North Vancouver, BC 
V7G2R9 
 
Contact Name: Andrew Banks 
 
Subject Matter: 

The Municipal Protected Areas Project (MPAP) is inspired by Canada's commitment 
at the 2022 United Nations Biodiversity Conference (COP15) to conserve 30% of 
Canadian lands and waters by 2030 (30 x 30). The federal government has 
recognized that local government protected areas are integral to achieving 
Canada’s biodiversity goals but are underreported on the Canadian Protected and 
Conserved Areas Database (CPCAD). BC Nature is leading MPAP in BC by assessing 
areas owned or managed by BC local governments against the federal criteria for 
protected areas, and then registering eligible areas in CPCAD.  

Specific Request: 
BC Nature is requesting to be a delegation to update the board and share 
information on the Regional District protected lands that are eligible for CPCAD on 
behalf of Mark Hart in the planning department and the parks department. 

Audio equipment needed: 
None - we will be using a Powerpoint. Can we do this presentation virtually? 
 
























